
            Coronavirus precautions 

 

 

Newtown Road Cemetery = Potential Risk of spread of virus 
 

Restricted Opening Hours -  10.00 until 15.00 daily 
 

If wish you access this area Newbury Town Council recommend that: 

  

• Make sure you have hand sanitiser with you before entering this area. 

• Clean the gates & touch points before & after use 

• Use the one way in and out system at all times 

• Move clockwise around the area, do not cross others 

• Encourage everyone to wash their hands with hand sanitiser regularly 

and before and after your visit. 

• There is no running water in this area, wash your hands when you 

get home. 

• Do not bring dogs, except Guide Dogs, into the area. 

• You MUST maintain social distancing from others unless they are from 

the same household – maintain at least 2m where possible. 

• If you are wearing disposable masks or gloves, please take it home with 

you or use the bins provided – DO NOT LITTER. 

• Do not enter if you, or any member of your household has coronavirus 

symptoms, or are self-isolating. 

 

 

Please bear in mind this area is Consecrated Ground, treat it with respect. 

 

Thank you for helping to keep everyone safe. 

 
If you have any queries in this matter or need to report anything regarding this facility, 

 please call or e-mail as below 


